COUNCIL MEETING - 2 FEBRUARY 2004
Amendment to Motion O (2003/04)

Delete all after "This Council notes" and replace with:

", that Haringey Council has been under-funded by the Labour
Government in recent years. The Council notes that this year's budget
settlement will result in a significant financial shortfall which has been
caused by a range of formulaic changes, resulting in a 3.7% increase -
well below the national average. This Council therefore calls on a
fundamental review of local government finance and the scrapping of the
unfair Council Tax, which penalises many in Haringey. The Council
further notes lobbying by the Council for additional funds has so far
been of limited success and therefore calls for a concerted campaign for
fair funds for Haringey."

Proposed by Clir Neil Williams
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